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Product discontinuation: RY4 and RM relays 
IDEC would like to inform you that we are discontinuing all RY4 and RM relays. Suggested 
replacements are the RU series relays. Details are as follows:

1. Discontinued models:
We will discontinue the following RY4 and RM relays.

Series Terminal type Part number Remarks 

RY4 
Plug-in terminal RY4S** 

RY2 series remains 
PCB pins RY4V** 

RM 
Plug-in terminal RM2S** 

PCB pins RM2V** 

For any questions or concerns, visit us online at www.IDEC.com/usa or email support@idec.com.

2. Schedule: Discontinuation date: June 29, 2019

3. Discontinued and replacement part number list: Complete list of discontinued part numbers and 
suggested replacement parts available in Excel file. Please see IDEC USA IDA website for more 
information.  




